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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
First Aid Incident and Medication Administration Notifications 

 

At Stockingford Nursery, we work very hard to keep parents regularly informed about first-aid 
incidents and medication administration at school. To help make improvements in these 
areas, we use a service called Medical Tracker.   
 
Medical Tracker allows us to inform parents/carers of first aid incidents and medication 
administration by email which means that: 
: 

● You may be notified as soon as possible after a first-aid incident by email 

● You may be notified as soon as possible after medication has been administered by 

email 

 

Please check your emails for notifications from medical tracker. On the message there will be 

a link which you MUST click to acknowledge that you have read the message. 

 
 

Important – All email messages will be sent from donotreply@medicaltracker.co.uk. Please 

add this address to your email address books (or approved sender list) to prevent messages 

from being blocked by your SPAM/JUNK filters. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Katherine King 
Headteacher 
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